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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

March 12, 2020 

SANITATION DISTRICTS’ OUTREACH EVENTS SUSPENDED 

As a result of increasing concerns about the coronavirus (COVID-19), the Los Angeles County 
Sanitation Districts have suspended outreach events until further notice.  This includes the 
cancellation of our facility tours scheduled for March and our Earth Day festival scheduled for 
April 18. Protecting public health remains our highest priority. 

 


